
Text taken from an e-mail: 
 
Dear all,  
 
As you will be aware following the email you received on 20 March 2017, South Norfolk 
Council are undertaking a Community Governance Review across the district. Following the 
first phase of consultation, recommendations have now been published. These can be 
viewed on https://www.south-norfolk.gov.uk/CGReview 
 
Today we opened the second consultation phase whereby residents, Community Groups 
and Parish Councils are welcomed to submit comments on these recommendations. This 
consultation period will be open until 27 October 2017.  
 
Submissions can be made following this link http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Parish/ 
 
Alternatively submissions can be made in response to this email or in writing to: Electoral 
Services Department, South Norfolk Council, Cygent Court, Long Stratton, NR15 2XE.   
 
We would also very much appreciate you to disseminate this information where possible, 
with an aim to engage with as many residents as possible.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Electoral Services Team 
t 01508 533795 e review@s-norfolk.gov.uk  www.south-norfolk.gov.uk  
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